

## New Mexico Wildlife Center

Securing a Future for Wildlife through Science and Education

March 06, 2017

Native Plant Society of New Mexico ATTN Pamela McBride PO Box 35388 Albuquerque, NM 87176-5388

Dear Pamela,

**Thank you** for your kind donation of \$1,500.00 that we received on February 27, 2017 for the Santa Fe Master Gardener's Program to purchase native plants, conduct weeding/burning projects, mulching, erosion control, etc.

As the new Executive Director of New Mexico Wildlife Center, I am deeply honored to join an organization with such generous donors.

Your contribution will support our important programs and help them to grow in 2017:

- More than 150 kids will learn science the way it was meant to be taught, through personal, hands-on experience.
- Hundreds of visitors and people from local communities will visit our education animals and learn about New Mexico wildlife first-hand.
- More than 800 injured and orphaned animals will be rescued, and many returned to their wild homes.
- As many as a thousand New Mexicans will breathe a little easier because our staff helped them to solve a wildlife dilemma through a phone call.

These are the things we will do because of your generosity. Thank you for being an important part of our mission to help wildlife!

Sincerely,

Melissa H. Moore

**Executive Director** 

This grant will go a very long way towards helping us improve our native habitat on-site - thank you!

If you aren't yet receiving our "Wild Times" e-newsletter, please let us know at <a href="mailto:cheryl@newmexicowildlifecenter.org">cheryl@newmexicowildlifecenter.org</a> and we'll add you to the list. We'd love to keep you updated about what's going on at NMWC!

New Mexico Wildlife Center is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.

No goods or services were received by you as a result of this donation.

If you wish your donation to be anonymous, please let us know.